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June 11, 2024
Weather Alert and Caution
Dear members of the Venetian Golf and River Club community,

You may have heard the weather predictions for several inches of rain in our area. The potential for
flooding in certain areas of our city because of the amount of rain we might receive, and the dryness of
the soil, brings with it certain avoidable risks.

When encountering areas of standing water and deciding whether to drive through that area, consider
this:

e Six inches of water will reach the bottom of most passenger cars causing loss of control and
possible stalling.

¢ One foot of water will float many vehicles.

e Two feet of rushing water can carry away most vehicles including sport utility vehicles (SUV's)
and pick-up trucks.

We hope to see you at the Community Association's community Hurricane Preparation meeting at the
River Club on Monday, June 17th at 4:00 p.m.

Be safe and thank you,

Mary Rau-Foster (maryaufoster@gmail.com)
Hurricane Response Team
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